
House Committee on Judiciary:

Let us praise and pray via Almighty God, the Creator, Father and Lawgiver who: led the 
ancestors of Abraham, Isaac and Jacob along with their progeny; is the same in the past, 
today and into the future.  May His blessings and curses be abundantly given as He has 
prescribed within His Laws, Statutes and Judgments.  May He give insight to the leaders of 
this State and Nation to help them obey Him.  We are thankful to Him for giving His only 
begotten Son as recompense for the sin of those who He permits to accept and know His Son
as the One and Only Lord, Savior and Christ, Jesus.  We ask that He hear our prayers in the 
Holy Name His only-begotten Son, the One and Only, Lord, Savior and Christ, Jesus.  Amen.

NO on HB2006

I fully oppose HB 2006.  It is not the right choice for the good Citizens of the great State of 
Oregon.

NO on HB2006

HB2006 infringes on the Second Amendment rights of law-abiding Citizens.  The right to bear 
arms is a fundamental right enshrined in the US Constitution and the Constitution of the State 
of Oregon.  This bill restricts the ability of citizens aged 18-21 to own firearms.

NO on HB2006

HB2006 will not effectively address the issue of gun violence.  Criminals will still be able to 
obtain firearms through illegal means, and this bill will only punish law-abiding citizens who 
want to exercise their right to self-defense.

NO on HB2006

HB2006 places an undue burden on responsible gun owners.  Under this bill, individuals who 
unknowingly transfer firearms to someone under 21 could face fines and imprisonment, even 
if they had no reason to believe the recipient was underage.

NO on HB2006

HB2006 ignores the root causes of gun violence, such as mental health issues, gang activity, 
and poverty.  Instead of punishing law-abiding citizens, we should focus on addressing these 
root causes.

NO on HB2006

HB2006 sets a dangerous precedent for future gun control legislation.  If we allow the 
government to chip away at the Second Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens, it could 
lead to even more restrictive gun control measures in the future.

NO on HB2006



Thank you.

Respectfully submitted, 

Eric Cole


